
Greetings, House Committee on Judiciary:

NO on HB3075

Let us praise and pray via Almighty God, the Creator, Father and Lawgiver who: led the 

ancestors of Abraham, Isaac and Jacob along with their progeny; is the same in the past, 

today and into the future.  May His blessings and curses be abundantly given as He has 

prescribed within His Laws, Statutes and Judgments.  May He give insight to the leaders of 

this State and Nation to help them obey Him.  We are thankful to Him for giving His only 

begotten Son as recompense for the sin of those who He permits to accept and know His Son

as the One and Only Lord, Savior and Christ, Jesus.  We ask that He hear our prayers in the 

Holy Name of His only-begotten Son, the One and Only, Lord, Savior and Christ, Jesus.  

Amen.

NO on HB3075

I do not support HB3075.  Ballot Measure 114 is in dispute within the court system and no 

final determination has yet been made by the Supreme Court of the United States.  Any 

further legislation regarding this is a waste of time, effort and funds.  Stop this pathetic waste 

of taxpayer's time, efforts and funds.  No additional boards are needed to consume more 

taxpayer's money in Oregon with more rules and regulations!   We cannot trust bureaucrats to

decently manage an additional complicated system.  

NO on HB3075

There is no need to Increase the maximum fee that may be charged for an initial application 

for and renewal of a permit.

NO on HB3075

Multiple policing agencies, including duly elected Sheriffs, throughout Oregon have indicated 

they will not support nor initiate any new so-called requirements.

NO on HB3075

The only need for a declaration of emergency is due to the unconstitutional acts of those who 

propose this legislation and their upcoming charges relating to 18 USC 241.

NO on HB3075



Thank you.

Respectfully submitted, 

Eric Cole


